
In 2020, Douglas County repaired cracks on the Inverness Drive South bridge over Cottonwood 
Creek. Further safety inspections revealed the need to design and construct permanent repairs to 
the bridge surface. To safely complete construction, a 45-day closure of Inverness Drive South, just 
east of Inverness Way, is necessary. 

Upcoming Closures: July 5-Aug. 18

Inverness Drive  
Bridge Repair

Contractor Project Timeline Contact Information

HEI Civil Late June to August 2023
sowens@douglas.co.us
303-660-7328


